ROANOKE REGIONAL AIRPORT COMMISSION Joint Meeting with Roanoke City Council December 5, 2022 11:00 a.m.

The Roanoke Regional Airport Commission met in a joint meeting with Roanoke City Council, in the Airport Conference Room, Monday, December 5, 2022.

The meeting was called to order by Dr. NL Bishop, Chair of the Roanoke Regional Airport Commission. Commission attendance was:

PRESENT:	Commission members Randy Clements, Robert Fralin, Dale Guidry,
William Gust, C	Synthia Lawrence, Gary Powers, and NL Bishop7.
ABSENT:	None0

Mayor Lea asked the City Clerk to call the roll.

Dr. Bishop expressed his appreciation to the City for allowing the Commission to meeting jointly with Council.

Mr. Stewart introduced Kyle Kotchou, Director of Planning and Engineering, and then presented a slide show/power point on the following:

- Airline service update, Activity and Trends
- Projects Update (Air Field, Terminal, and Cargo/GA)
- Master Plan Status

Discussion and dialogue ensued among the members of Council and the Commission regarding the benefits of the airport being so close to the urban core; the airport's reliability; Masterplan runway alternatives; and how to foster the airport's growth.

City Council members expressed their appreciation to the Airport Commission and to Mr. Stewart for his presentation and dialogue.

Mayor Lea recessed the City Council to return to Roanoke City Council Chambers.

Chair Bishop adjourned the Commission's joint meeting with Roanoke City Council at 12:00 p.m.

ATTEST:

Acting Commission Secretary